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Risser Statement on Board of Regents Budget Plan

The University of Wisconsin Board of Regents decision to move $6.5 million from UW-
Madison to other UW-System campuses is not only short-sighted but downright harmful to 
the entire Wisconsin higher education system. 

The solution is to provide necessary funds for all campuses and not change distribution 
formulas which has the effect of causing unnecessary conflicts within the UW-System.  
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